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y '% UNITED STATES j
. ( NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION g(jb $y,q'y,,

,y W ASm NGTON, D. C. 20555 )s

~800513094[%. # April 21, 1980

Mr. John Cutro
1109 State Street IN RESPONSE REFER !Albany, NY 12207 TO FOIA-80-172

Dear Mr. Cutro:

This is in response to your letter dated March 27, 1980 in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, three catagories
of information regarding NL Industries Colonie Plant, Colonie, N.Y. , and

ithe Knolls Atomic Power Laboratories, Niskayuna and West Milton, N.Y.

The documents listed on the appendix are enclosed. During an April 15,
1980 telephone conversation with Mr. Stephen Isaacs of nry staff, you
were advised of, and agreed to pay, the cost of these documents.

Please send a check made payable to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Com.iission
the amount of $20.70, along with a copy of this letter, to the Director,
Division of Rules and Records, U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Coninission,
Washington, DC 20555.

The state of New York is an agreement state and may have the information
you desire regarding NL Industries. That office may be reached by
contacting:

Mr. T. K. , Director
Technical Development Programs
N.Y. State Energy Office -

Agency Building 2
2 Rockefeller Plaza Mr. Ted DeBore
Albany, NY 12223 518-474-2178

The Knolls Atomic Power Laboratory Sites located at Niskayuna, and West
Milton, New York, are controlled by the Department of Energy (DOE). The
DOE may be reached by contacting:

Mr. Milton Jordan, Director
Division of F0I & PA Activities
Department of Energy
1000 Independence Avenue, S.W.
Room GA145 Forrestal Building
Washington, DC 20585

Sin er y,

M//[.

J. . Fe ton, Director

Division of Rules & Records
Office of Administration
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Appendix

1. tiUREG 0350 Vol. 1, #1

2. fiUREG 0525

3. SECY 78-404A

4. SECY 78-425A, w/ supplement '
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